
 
 
 
Turnfurlong Infant School - Open Days for admission in September 2020 
 
If you would like to visit the school please telephone 01296 489265 between 9.30 am and 
3.00 pm and we will be happy to make an appointment for you.  Alternatively, you may email 
the school:  office@turnfurlong-inf.bucks.sch.uk. 
 
The dates we have allocated for visits are as follows: 
 
   Thursday 17th October  

Wednesday 23rd October 
Thursday 7th November 
Tuesday 19th November 
Monday 25th November 
Friday 29th November (am)  

 
Visits are made half-hourly as this allows time for a tour of the school, which lasts about 20 
minutes.  Morning visits are at 10.00, 10.30, 11.00 and 11.30 am.  Afternoon visits are at 
1.30, 2.00 and 2.30 pm. 
 
Parents will be shown around the school by the Headteacher, in groups of three families at a 
time.  Please do not bring children on this visit as they can be a distraction when parents are 
trying to ask questions and take information on board.  The children allocated a place will all 
have the opportunity of spending a morning in school during the summer term. 
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